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Please see corresponding maps for work zones referenced below.

UPDATE: 
Sequoyah Hills Phase 2 Wastewater Rehabilitation – Crews will work throughout 
the Phase 2 project area next week completing punch-list items, and performing 
paving repairs, clean-up and restoration. This work may require short duration lane 
closures daily between 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. as needed in the immediate zones where work 
is occurring. 

City of Knoxville Spring Paving Schedule – Please contact the City of Knoxville Civil 
Engineering Division at (865) 215-6100 or visit https://knoxvilletn.gov/government/
city_departments_offices/engineering/civil_engineering_division/street_paving for 
more information.

Sequoyah Park – Cleanup and restoration of disturbed areas will continue through 
May 2020. See the attached map showing current work corridors within the park. The 
park, all entrances and parking areas, and boat ramp remain open during this work. 
Morgan Construction continues to maintain a fenced area in the middle parking lot for 
equipment and materials storage. KUB has coordinated work in the park with City of 
Knoxville Parks and Recreation and the Kingston Pike Sequoyah Hills Association.

Natural Gas System Work – KUB Underground Construction crews have completed 
most of the natural gas system work. Isolated work remains in off-road easements 
with no traffic impacts.

Sequoyah Hills Phase 3 Wastewater Rehabilitation Status Update – Wastewater 
collection system rehabilitation work planned for the northeast section of Sequoyah 
Hills (see attached map) has been temporarily postponed until further notice. The 
contractor materials storage area near the boat ramp in Sequoyah Park will also be 
removed upon completion of Phase 2. The same area will be used for contractor 
material storage when Phase 3 begins. KUB will coordinate communication efforts 
with the Kingston Pike Sequoyah Hills Neighborhood Association and the City of 
Knoxville Parks and Recreation Department to notify residents well ahead of the start 
of construction activity on this portion of this multi-phase project. 

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 
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